
 
 
 
 
         
 
July 5, 2022 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10, 
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 
 
Re:  Docket No. DW 20-117 Hampstead Area Water Company’s (“HAWC” or “Company”) 
 Request for Change in Rates  

Revised Public Fire Protection calculation  
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
  On June 30, 2022, in accordance with PUC Order No. 26,635 dated June 2, 2022, HAWC filed its 
temporary / permanent rate reconciliation, rate case expenses and proposed surcharge amounts.  Upon 
further review, it realized that the “Actual Bill 1/1/22 – 12/31/22” for the Towns of Hampstead and 
Atkinson as reflected on the Public Fire Protection schedule did not take into consideration the PUC 
approved temporary rates.  As such, the “Total” Actual Bill is higher and the “Difference” is lower, 
resulting in a lower proposed surcharge for Public Fire Protection for the Towns of Hampstead and 
Atkinson as follows: 
  

Public Fire Protection (Hydrants) - Hampstead   $6,840 per month for 12 months 
Public Fire Protection (Hydrants) – Atkinson   $9,287 per month for 12 months 
      
In support of the Company’s proposed surcharges for Public Fire Protection, the Company is 

providing a revised Public Fire Protection schedule.   
 

 If you, the Commissioners, DOE Staff and / or any other parties have questions and comments, 
please contact John Sullivan at John@hampsteadwater.com or 603-362-5333. 
               
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
      Anthony S. Augeri 
      General Counsel 
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